
Fish Day Notice 

Friday June 3rd 2016 

 

This first fish day has been negotiated by Hupačasath Council to take place during 
the late afternoon Saturday June 4th, 2016 at the House of Gathering. 

As per 1992 fish day policy you must be present to receive your share of fish.  

Designation Letters 

Elders and disabled are the only persons eligible to send in a designate letter.  

As a result of the short notice, there is no deadline on designate letters for this 
day only. Letters must be with the person who is picking up the fish on the elders 
or disabled persons behalf and submitted to the person in charge. 

Check -in and Distribution  

Please be prepared to check in at 3:00pm at the House of Gathering. Vanessa 
Charlong is the person in-charge with her helpers. 

There will be two lines for check-in and distribution to speed up the process. One 
for A-M and the other N-Z.  

From each line you will receive your fish only. You must have your own fish tote 
or something to carry it in to bring your fish to the fish buyer. There may be more 
than one fish buyer on site.   

  

  

 


